

## Thank you so much!

2 messages

**Bernice Williams** <Bernice.Williams@rethink.org>
To: "gmlegacyproject@gmail.com" <gmlegacyproject@gmail.com>

Fri, Jul 5, 2019 at 8:10 AM

Hi Ladies,

I'm back in the office and I hope you arrived safely in the US.

I just wanted to thank you so much for all of your support, it's been amazing. We are so thrilled that you continue to support us and now you want to support us even more with our work at our service The Bridge.

I hope you've left with very fond memories you have certainly made an impression on our service users who are so grateful. I've spoken to Julie the service manager there, who you didn't get to meet this time, but they have received your gift and would like to pass on their gratitude, thank you so much.

I will keep you updated as ever, with how you continue to make a difference and how you can continue to support us. Today I will be banking your very generous donation of £756. Thanks to people like you we're able to continue creating and sustaining support groups for people severely affected by mental illness.

At the start of this year, 93% of people attending one of those groups said that it helped them to reduce those feelings of isolation and loneliness.

Thanks again to all of you.

Kind regards,

## **Bernice Williams**

Senior In Memoriam & Legacy Fundraiser

02078403131







Please join us today www.rethink.org/join

Registered in England Number 1227970. Registered charity no. 271028. Registered Office 89 Albert Embankment, London, SE1 7TP.

Rethink Mental Illness is the operating name of the National Schizophrenia Fellowship, a company limited by guarantee.

Please don't print this e-mail unless you really need to.

Main Legacy <gmlegacyproject@gmail.com>

Sat, Jul 6, 2019 at 10:14 AM

To: Kelly Lauer <KellyLauer13@yahoo.com>, Jo Ann Becker <jlbstoli@yahoo.com>, Ann Shaw <hobbes5@comcast.net>

from Bernice:)

[Quoted text hidden]